
Screen time policy

For parent’s information:

We are using interactive technology such as educational programs, applications, videos and E-

books that are designed to help children learn phonetics, math and social studies.

Passive technology such as TV, videos and streaming media is not in use for children under the 

age of 2 and restricted to 30 minutes per week for older children.

An occasional exception to the weekly passive technology limit of 30 minutes may be made for 

a special event or project, including a holiday or birthday celebration or for educational content 

that is related to curriculum.

We are not using any passive or interactive technology during meal or snack time.

We are not allowed any advertisement during use of passive or interactive technology.

Please kindly acknowledge that you received our screen time policy by signing at the bottom of 

this page.

Child’s Name_______________________________________

Parent signature _______________________________________

Date___________________________________________________
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